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CURB REPORTER 
Weather Wednesday: Low 33, 

high 53, rain .05 Jack Ford, 
formerly of the Town of Tryon 
office for about 15 years, is now 

in the Navy as machinist mate 
first class G. Harrison Bridge- 
man was appointed County Coron- 
er, Monday by Court Clerk Rob- 
ert S. McFarland, to take the 
place to which Dr. William S. 
Julien Jervey was elected, but 
could not fill on account of be- 
ing in the Army. Coroner Bridge- 
man is also a member of the Try- 
on Precinct Democratic executive 
committee .... Mrs. Lawrence 
Mazzanovich has sent off 64 names 
and $82 for the Russian medical 
relief committee .... Town of 
Tryon is building a police booth 

jg^he corner near the railroad 
opposite Ballenger’s. It is 

offng built of brick and glass and 
will be 6 by 8 feet. (Just room 

enough for the night policeman to 
have a telephone and heater.) The 
glass windows will give him a 
view of most of four street sec- 
tions in the center of the town. 
Polk County Boy Stout Court of 
Honor will be held Tuesday night 
at 7:30 at the school. Mothers see 
if your boy is going up for ad- 
vancement. It is the opportunity 
to progress in Scouting Town 
of Tryon is building a WPA sewer 
line from the Negro school to 
Vaughn Creek line .... Mr. and 
Mrs. W. B. Parker have moved 
from the valley to the Hester cot- 
tage on Godshaw Hill. 

CITY BASKETBALL 
LEAGUE FORMED 

The city basketball league was 

formed Wednesday night with the 
following teams participating: 

Baptist, Jack Melton, captain; 
Methodist, Dick Blanchard, cap- 
tain; Town team, Clyde Thorpe, 
captain; Country club, Edwin 
Beach, captain. 

All garnet will be played on 

Tuesday evenings at 7:30 and 8:30 
p. m. Admission will be five 
cents in order to pay for lights 
and heat. If you haven’t been as- 

signed to a team and want to 
play, call Ed Beach. 

First half of the schedule print- 
ed below. Mr. Beach will furnish 
an appropriate trophy for win- 
ning team. 

Schedule: 
December 15: Baptist vs. Metho- 

dist, 7:30; Town team vs. Coun- 
try club, 8:30. 

No game December 22nd. 
December 29: Baptist vs. Town 

team; Methodist vs. Country club. 
January 5: Country club vs. 

Baptist; Methodist vs. Town team. 
January 12: Methodist vs. Coun- 

try club; Baptist vs. Town team. 
January 19: Baptist vs. Metho- 

dist; Country club vs. Town team. 
January 26; Methodist vs. Town 

team; Baptist vs. Country club. 

George Comer At Rotary 
George Comer, superintendent of 

the Tryon branch of the Adams- 
Millis Corp. will be in charge of 
the Tryon Rotary club program 
on Friday at 1 p. m., at Sunny- 
dale. Mr. Comer will speak on 
some of the new phases of his 
work. 


